
Saplings Curriculum Newsletter Our theme is It’s Great to be Me!

Information for this term:

Our swimming sessions will take 
place on a Monday AM and a 
Wednesday PM. 

Please send your children’s swim kit 
(swimming costume/trunks, towel, 
swim nappy/pad) in at the start of 
the week and we will send it back 
home once your child has swum. 

Thank you!

Our PE sessions including 
rebound trampolining sessions 
will be confirmed ASAP.

Our soft play sessions are on a 
Tuesday and Thursday.

Our sensory room sessions are on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and 
Thursdays. 


